National Trainers’ Exchange

Workshop Assessment
Please take a few minutes to comment on the workshop you attended at the National Trainers’ Exchange.

Your feedback will help us plan future conferences and give us ideas for follow-up!

OMB#: 0925-0648 Exp. date: 06/2024

Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 1 minute per response,
including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining
the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. An agency may not conduct
or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a
currently valid OMB control number. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect
of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to: NIH, Project Clearance
Branch, 6705 Rockledge Drive, MSC 7974, Bethesda, MD 20892-7974, ATTN: PRA (0925-0648). Do not
return the completed form to this address.

Workshop Number:

1. Overall, how would you rate this workshop?

Excellent Good Fair Poor

2. The format (i.e., one-hour session, roundtable) of the workshop was conducive to this
workshop.

Strongly Agree  Agree  Neither Agree nor Disagree  Disagree Strongly Disagree

3. The information presented in this workshop will be useful to our training program.

Strongly Agree  Agree  Neither Agree nor Disagree Disagree Strongly Disagree

4. The information presented in this workshop will help me improve my skills as a trainer.

Strongly Agree  Agree  Neither Agree nor Disagree = Disagree Strongly Disagree

5. What did you find most valuable about this workshop?

6. What did you find least valuable about this workshop?







